MINUTES OF SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

October 27, 2022

The regular meeting of the DeKalb County Central United School District Board of Education was held on Thursday, October 27, 2022 beginning at 7:00 a.m., at the Central Administration Office, 3626 County Road 427, Waterloo, Indiana 46793. Board Members present: Valerie Armstrong, Tim Haynes, Jeff Johnson, Heather Krebs, and, Greg Lantz. Board Members absent: None. Also present were, Steve Teders, Superintendent, Lori Vaughn, Assistant Superintendent, Wendy Pettis, Director of Human Resources, and Heather Swift, Secretary to the Board. A complete guest list is on file in the office of the Superintendent.

The President led the Board and members of the audience in the Pledge of Allegiance.

President Heather Krebs called the meeting to order and asked for roll call at 7:00 a.m.

On a motion made by Tim Haynes, seconded by Greg Lantz, it was moved to adopt/amend the October 27, 2022 agenda as presented.

AYES: ALL NAYES: NONE

It was moved by Greg Lantz, seconded by Jeff Johnson, to approve recommendation for CDW as the winning bidder for the new chromebooks for the 2023-2024 school year.

AYES: ALL NAYES: NONE

Under Miscellaneous, Superintendent Steve Teders stated the scores for tests have dropped on a national level since 2019 due to COVID-19. Indiana as a whole fared better because our schools stayed open for the majority of the pandemic.

There being no other comments and discussion from the audience, the President asked for adjournment.

There being no further business to come before the Board, it was moved by Jeff Johnson, seconded by Greg Lantz, to adjourn the meeting at 7:14 a.m.

NAYES: NONE

AYES: ALL

BOARD OF EDUCATION:	
Heather Krebs, President	_
Timothy E. Haynes, Secretary	
Valerie Armstrong, Vice-President	
Jeff Johnson, Vice President	
Greg Lantz, Vice President	